
 

 

12 November 2019 
 
 
 

Early Stage One Community Event 
Kindergarten Concert 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend our Kindergarten Concert on Thursday 
12 December.  The concert will begin at 2.15pm and will be held in the school 
hall. 
 
The students have eagerly been rehearing their items and are very excited to 
perform for your pleasure. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the concert. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bert Lo Campo      Mrs Katherine Meiring 
Principal        Rel. Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


